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Top DEP Stories 
 
Pennlive: Pennsylvania’s permitting system is broken, and Gov. Shapiro needs to fix it 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2024/04/pennsylvanias-permiting-system-is-broken-and-gov-
shapiro-needs-to-fix-it-opinion.html 
 
York Dispatch: Shapiro energy plan keeps Pa. interests front and center 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/editorials/2024/05/01/shapiro-energy-plan-keeps-pa-
interests-front-and-center/73524490007/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Let work at TURTLE Creek be starting point (Editorial) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/let-work-at-turtle-creek-be-starting-point/article_48874228-0610-
11ef-8657-4fe1b84adba0.html 
 
 
Mentions 
 
Inside Climate News: A Plastics Plant Promised Pennsylvania Prosperity, but to Some Residents It’s 
Become a ‘Shockingly Bad’ Neighbor 
https://insideclimatenews.org/news/30042024/pennsylvania-shell-plastics-plant-shockingly-bad-
neighbor/ 
 
Pittsburgh Union Progress: House passes Summer Lee bill focused on the problem of abandoned wells 
https://www.unionprogress.com/2024/05/01/house-passes-summer-lee-bill-focused-on-the-problem-
of-abandoned-wells/ 
 
Penn Capital Star: U.S. House passes Summer Lee bill to find and deal with abandoned oil and gas wells 
https://penncapital-star.com/energy-environment/u-s-house-passes-summer-lee-bill-to-find-and-deal-
with-abandoned-oil-and-gas-wells/ 
 
Post-Gazette: U.S. House passes Summer Lee bill to address abandoned oil and gas wells 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2024/04/30/house-summer-lee-abandoned-wells-
bill-methane-climate-change-biden/stories/202404300109 
 
Tribune-Review: Bill co-sponsored by Rep. Summer Lee to improve plugging abandoned gas wells passes 
U.S. House 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/bill-co-sponsored-by-summer-lee-to-improve-plugging-abandoned-
gas-wells-passes-u-s-house/ 
 
Observer-Reporter: PRC seeks entries for litter photo contest 
https://www.observer-reporter.com/news/local-news/2024/may/01/prc-seeks-entries-for-litter-photo-
contest/ 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Feds power Pennsylvania solar with $156 million 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2024/05/feds-power-pennsylvania-solar-with-156-
million/  
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Air 
 
KDKA: Carnegie Mellon University's Robotics Institute begins developing drones to fight wildfires 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/carnegie-mellon-universitys-robotics-institute-begins-
developing-drones-to-fight-wildfires/ 
 
 
Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette: Mark Gongloff: The Eco-Nazi is wrong about the ‘breeders’ and their children 
https://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2024/05/01/gongloff-children-climate-change-breeders-
econazi/stories/202405010059 
 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Philly Burbs: Hummingbird season is approaching. Here's how to attract them to your feeder 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/entertainment/2024/03/01/hummingbirds-in-pa-attract-feeder-
placement-bucks-county-birdwatchers-spring-migration 
 
Daily Local: Pottstown PowWow set for Riverfront Park this weekend  
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/04/30/pottstown-powwow-set-for-riverfront-park-this-weekend/ 
 
Daily Times: Haverford’s May Flower Project brings burst of springtime to township 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2024/05/01/haverfords-may-flower-project-brings-burst-of-springtime-
to-township/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Butler library raising tadpoles for spring project 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20240501/butler-library-raising-tadpoles-for-spring-project/ 
 
The Derrick: Trail project underway that will connect Emlenton, Foxburg 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front_page/trail-project-underway-that-will-connect-emlenton-
foxburg/article_3be6d1c6-0711-11ef-ac1b-33901baf83cd.html 
 
The Derrick: Envirothon provides students with learning environment 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/community_news/envirothon-provides-students-with-learning-
environment/article_bfb081ca-071e-11ef-be51-5f3507c2a6cd.html 
 
Times Observer: Environmental education: Students participate in annual Envirothon competition 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2024/05/environmental-education-students-
participate-in-annual-envirothon-competition/ 
 
Times Observer: U.S. Department of Agriculture’s Forest Service reminds gardeners to think native 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2024/05/u-s-department-of-agricultures-forest-
service-reminds-gardeners-to-think-native/ 
 
Record Argus: Trout In the Classroom, Kids in the creek 
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https://www.recordargusnews.com/community/trout-in-the-classroom-kids-in-the-
creek/article_2e0e06ee-0687-11ef-b03b-2bdc6b6100c3.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: East Lampeter supervisors OK hiring consultant for trailhead project 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/east-lampeter-supervisors-ok-hiring-consultant-for-
trailhead-project/article_9b64876e-040b-11ef-bd31-3b3abe496af6.html 
 
Gettysburg Times: Straban mulls road work, land preservation 
https://www.gettysburgtimes.com/news/local/article_ce3e573b-a664-5a3c-93ab-0675b641b8ce.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Centre County celebrates conservation 
https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2024/05/centre-county-celebrates-conservation/  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Students from across Valley put environmental knowledge to the test 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/students-from-across-valley-put-environmental-knowledge-to-the-
test/article_9fc91d8c-070e-11ef-8ddc-0bf357dd8502.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Boating season set to begin Memorial Day weekend after dam is inflated 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/boating-season-set-to-begin-memorial-day-
weekend/article_3f6be890-0720-11ef-916d-43807e950de2.html  
 
 
Energy 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: LNG permit ban simply unreasonable 
https://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2024/05/LNG-permit-ban-simply-unreasonable/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: Green hydrogen: A climate change solution or fossil fuel bait and switch? 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2024/04/30/green-hydrogen-a-climate-change-solution-or-
fossil-fuel-bait-and-switch/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh trucking company says EPA is moving too fast with new truck emissions rule 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2024/04/30/house-hearing-electric-trucks-epa-
climate-change/stories/202404300102 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Bitcoin miner Mawson Infrastructure to expand in Midland 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2024/04/30/beaver-county-bitcoin-miner-expand-
midland.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Rich Nolan | EPA short-circuits the U.S. power grid 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/columns/rich-nolan-epa-short-circuits-the-u-s-power-
grid/article_92cc6ffc-06fb-11ef-aa76-6fef43a613aa.html 
 
Allegheny Front: GREEN HYDROGEN: A CLIMATE CHANGE SOLUTION OR FOSSIL FUEL BAIT AND SWITCH? 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/green-hydrogen-mach2-philadelphia/ 
 
Penn State News: Designing and assessing market designs to improve electrical grid reliability 
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https://www.psu.edu/news/earth-and-mineral-sciences/story/designing-and-assessing-market-designs-
improve-electrical-grid/ 
 
 
Mining 
 
Reading Eagle: Residents in southern Berks concerned about proposed quarry expansion 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2024/04/30/residents-in-southern-berks-concerned-about-proposed-
quarry-expansion/ 
 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
abc27: Environmental advocacy groups rally at capitol for action on gas, oil industry 
https://www.abc27.com/pennsylvania/environmental-advocacy-groups-rally-at-capitol-for-action-on-
gas-oil-industry/ 
 
WPXI: ‘A really big Pennsylvania issue’: U.S. House passes bill with fix for uncapped natural gas wells 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/really-big-pennsylvania-issue-us-house-passes-bill-with-fix-
uncapped-natural-gas-wells/B24EVFFP7FG3DJZRPSXYO2XJ5I/ 
 
 
Vector Management 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: DCNR to begin spraying forests against spongy moth 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/dcnr-to-begin-spraying-forests-against-spongy-
moth/article_c915bd10-06ed-11ef-9762-73cef8f66966.html 
 
 
Waste 
 
AP: 5 takeaways from the global negotiations on a treaty to end plastic pollution 
https://apnews.com/article/plastic-pollution-treaty-negotiations-ottawa-united-nations-
0d28d4535474a4e603a56a727720dd48 
 
Tribune-Review: Alexandra Paskhaver: Pick of the litter in the suburbs 
https://triblive.com/opinion/alexandra-paskhaver-pick-of-the-litter-in-the-suburbs/ 
 
 
Water 
 
Daily Local: Downingtown Resilience Fund addressing flooding and disasters in area 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2024/04/30/addressing-flooding-and-disasters-in-downingtown/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Queen Lane water plant is slated for rebuilding; East Falls group wants a promise 
‘it won’t look like a prison’ 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/philadelphia/east-falls-water-plant-neighbors-want-promises-
construction-20240501.html 
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Philadelphia Inquirer: Municipal water system sales leave customers stuck with the bill | Editorial 
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/editorials/act-12-water-systems-for-profit-sales-high-bills-
20240430.html 
 
Around Ambler: Zoning hearing in Ambler involves grading and fence in floodplain conversation district 
https://aroundambler.com/zoning-hearing-in-ambler-involves-grading-and-fence-in-floodplain-
conversation-district/#google_vignette 
 
Delaware Currents: Delaware Aqueduct shutdown plans set again, for October 
https://delawarecurrents.org/2024/04/29/delaware-aqueduct-shutdown-3/ 
 
Bradford Era: McKean County Conservation District works to improve water quality 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/mckean-county-conservation-district-works-to-improve-water-
quality/article_19f43ea8-0727-11ef-a3a6-c3b427d92298.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Project protects waterway 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/project-protects-waterway/article_a64b0be5-da96-
53b7-a7e9-3804fe2ab9ce.html 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Q&A session set on final phase of river project 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2024/05/qa-session-set-on-final-phase-of-river-project/ 
 
WPXI: North Hills road closed due to water main break 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/ross-township-road-closed-due-water-main-
break/3B5E4SCSHJATTFFVTTCWKJT2XU/ 
 
WTAE: Water main break shuts down part of busy road in McCandless 
https://www.wtae.com/article/water-main-break-shuts-down-part-of-busy-road-in-
mccandless/60656944 
 
WTAE: Possible water issues lead to flexible instruction day for the Steel Valley School District on 
Wednesday 
https://www.wtae.com/article/possible-water-issues-lead-to-flexible-instruction-day-for-the-steel-
valley-school-district-on-wednesday/60656754 
 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
KDKA: U.S. bans most uses of paint-stripping solvent after dozens of deaths 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/methylene-chloride-epa-ban/  
 
Post-Gazette: Gecko lands $30 million contract with Middle Eastern gas company 
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/tech-news/2024/04/30/gecko-robotics-adnoc-gas-contract-
middle-eastern/stories/202404300066 
 
WESA: Starting today, Pa. schools can apply for up to $10M for environmental repairs 
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https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/ross-township-road-closed-due-water-main-break/3B5E4SCSHJATTFFVTTCWKJT2XU/
https://www.wtae.com/article/water-main-break-shuts-down-part-of-busy-road-in-mccandless/60656944
https://www.wtae.com/article/water-main-break-shuts-down-part-of-busy-road-in-mccandless/60656944
https://www.wtae.com/article/possible-water-issues-lead-to-flexible-instruction-day-for-the-steel-valley-school-district-on-wednesday/60656754
https://www.wtae.com/article/possible-water-issues-lead-to-flexible-instruction-day-for-the-steel-valley-school-district-on-wednesday/60656754
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/methylene-chloride-epa-ban/
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/tech-news/2024/04/30/gecko-robotics-adnoc-gas-contract-middle-eastern/stories/202404300066
https://www.post-gazette.com/business/tech-news/2024/04/30/gecko-robotics-adnoc-gas-contract-middle-eastern/stories/202404300066


https://www.wesa.fm/education/2024-05-01/starting-today-pa-schools-can-apply-for-up-to-10m-for-
environmental-repairs 
 
WBRE: EPA bans toxic chemical that’s commonly used as paint stripper but known to cause liver cancer 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/business/ap-business/ap-epa-rule-bans-toxic-chemical-thats-
commonly-used-as-paint-stripper-but-known-to-cause-liver-cancer/  
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